
                                                                    

 

                                Memorandum 

 
To:   ONE Joint Investment Board (“ONE JIB”)  
From:   Judy Dezell, Co-President/Co-CEO, ONE Investment 
Date:   September 4, 2024 
Re:  ONE Investment Annual Report 2023 
Report: ONE JIB – Memo   
 
At its meeting of June 6, 2024, the ONE Investment Board received the ONE 
Investment Annual Report 2023. 
 
In August 2024, both the CHUMS Board and LAS Board approved the ONE Investment 
Annual Report 2023.  
 
We are forwarding this report to the ONE Joint Investment Board for its information. 
 
It has also been posted on the ONE Investment website for public access. 
 
 
 
Judy Dezell 
Co-President/Co-CEO, ONE Investment 
 
 
Attachment 1: ONE Investment Annual Report 2023 


